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Hearing 

David Shaw Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments: The second amendment says nothing about registration, which Hawaii 
already has. This bill does nothing to make anyone safer and only attacks law abiding 
firearm owners. Hawaii has some of the lowest incidences of gun violence, and some of 
the most stringent gun laws. In short those who want to use their right to bear arms in 
Hawaii are already over-legislated. Leave us citizens to live our lives with our rights, 
SHAME ON YOU. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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